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Advantia Transport Consulting will deliver Vehicle Specific Envelopes for 
three common PBS vehicles to improve heavy vehicle safety 

Advantia’s PBS Vehicle Specific Envelope project will receive crucial funding from the National Heavy 
Vehicle Regulator’s (NHVR) Heavy Vehicle Safety Initiative (HVSI), supported by the Australian 
Government. 

Victor Trumper, Advantia’s Managing Director said the project will be delivered in the next 12 
months. 

“This project is closely aligned with the HVSI objectives of supporting safety by enabling safer 
vehicles enter the market by providing a direct pathway to access PBS networks without needing to 
go through a full PBS process for three common PBS vehicles,” Mr Trumper said. 

“Direct beneficiaries of this project include heavy vehicle industry operators and heavy vehicle 
manufacturers, both of whom are regularly required to organize the PBS assessment, 
documentation and certification for their equipment.”  

NHVR CEO Sal Petroccitto said Advantia is one of 12 grantees that will receive funding as part of a $4 
million investment towards HVSI projects. 

“As part of the HVSI, industry will be driving its own safety initiatives to contribute to safer roads, 
drivers, and vehicles,” Mr Petroccitto said. 

“Round 8 projects include roadside health and wellness screening, driver training, and increased 
safety of vulnerable road users by using artificial intelligence-based video analytics to improve the 
design of intersections. 

“These new initiatives provide solutions to key issues in the transport and logistics sector, ultimately 
helping reduce road trauma and save lives. 

“I am excited to see how Advantia’s project will make an impact, to deliver improved safety 
outcomes for all road users.” 

For more information visit www.nhvr.gov.au/hvsi 
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